
Welcome back Class 3! We have had a fantastic 

start to 2022, working hard and being the best we 

can be. It was lovely to hear that children enjoyed 

their Christmas breaks and were eager to come back 

to school for the new term. 

On Tuesday, we started our new class book, ‘How 

to Train your Dragon’, and children were excited to 

hear that our topic this term is The Vikings.  

To start our new topic, children worked in groups 

to build their own Viking long boats in forest 

school. 

In maths, we have been comparing lengths this week. 

Children arranged themselves in height order and for-

aged outside to find objects of different length. 



In Science, we started our new topic—Rocks.  

We enjoyed looking at rocks in detail and categorising 

them into the 3 major rock families: Igneous, sedimen-

tary and metamorphic. We described the rocks and took 

rubbings of their surfaces to describe them. 


